
HB 1514 

I am writing in support of HB 1514. I believe this bill would be beneficial for many off label drugs. Right 

now we are mostly focused on Covid-19. Ivermectin has proven itself over and over again to be safe and 

highly effective against covid-19. I was able to receive Ivermectin and hydroxychloroquine when I had 

covid. Being able to take these medications kept me out of the hospital, I had no bad reactions to them 

and I recovered faster than if I had not received them.  

It would be great to see North Dakota lead the way in making these medications more readily available. 

Giving Doctors and pharmacist the support and freedom to treat their patients the best way they see fit, 

without getting backlash from the powers that be. 

I am thankful I was able to receive the treatment I had; however I had to speak to a out of state 

physician over the phone and wait for the meds to be overnighted to me. We all know early treatment 

makes a huge difference, so to be able to go to your local Doctor and pharmacist and get the medication 

right away makes a huge difference. Please render a “Do Pass” on HB 1514. 

 

 

Thank You, 

Jacob and Cionda Holter 

cionda@protonmail.com 

Williston ND District 1 

701-580-4746 
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